
Naseby Newsletter                                 
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6th January 

Welcome to 2023 

 

Welcome back to Spring Term 1 and 2023! I hope you and your families have had a wonderful Christmas 

break. I particularly enjoyed watching one of my favourite stories as an animation this holiday - The boy, 

the mole, the fox and the horse by Charlie Mackesy. A story with so many important messages 

throughout. 

Temporarily, we have an admin assistant called Jo (kindly on load to us from another pathfinder School - 

Loatlands),  supporting the office in the mornings until we recruit to replace Mrs. Whitaker who left at 

Christmas.  



We welcomed Mrs. Williams to our Naseby  staff family who will be teaching Busy Badgers full time. We 

also welcomed a new pupil to Busy Badgers Class - Jude, who has also settled in well this week.  

I was pleased to hear that despite low numbers, Fiona from NMPAT has kindly agreed to continue the 

Ukulele club after school on a Wednesday. We look forward to some more super performances! 

Speaking of performances - we also look forward to a performance of The Forest Child by the after 

school Drama Group, at the end of term.  

 We were also pleased to find out this week that Miss Holly from the Northamptonshire School of Dance 

has confirmed she will be doing the 'Strictly Dancing Schools UK' after school dance club for the Year 3 & 

4's on a Monday.  

At the end of Today's newsletter you will  find guidance from National Online Safety on 'New Devices' 

and information about SEND support meetings in Northamptonshire parents.  

I would like to say a thank you to The NSA for organising all the wonderful Christmas activities last term. 

The money raised for the school by the raffle was fantastic! Thank you to you all for your support and to 

the local community for their donations. I would  like to thank the NSA who worked so hard on behalf of 

our school, in financially challenging times. The NSA are an amazing group of people who are passionate 

about Naseby C of E & it's future. The school benefit so much from their tireless work.  

Finally, I  greatly missed not being on the playground  to welcome everyone back this week, due to 

needing to work from home through illness. But hopefully after a weekend of rest and recovery, I hope 

to be well enough to return to school next week.  

 

Mrs. Cook 

 



Updates 

A visit from Coram Life Education 

This morning, each class had a fantastic session delivered by Coram Life Education. Fantastic Fox Clubs 

Class explored a session based on 'Feelings', Busy Badgers Class session explored a session on 'Meet the 

brain' and Wise Wolves Class session was based on 'Decisions'.  

Naseby C of E is proud to use Coram Life Education Resources for our Personal, Social, Health & 

Emotional curriculum as well as our Relationships and Sex curriculum, through their online resource 

called S.C.A.R.F.  Coram Life Education resources are highly praised by OfSTED and are continually 

updated.  

 



 

 



 

 

Key dates for 2023 

Spring Term;  

3rd January; Teacher Training Day - SEND  Focus 

4th January; Children return to school 

3rd February; NSPCC Number Day 

6th February; Parental consultations 4-7pm 



7th February; Parental consultations 1-4pm 

2nd March; World Book day 

3rd March; Fairtrade Friday 

6th - 10th March; National Children's Mental Health Week 

17th March; Comic Relief 

20th March; World Poetry day 

27th March; Parent's Progress summary reports sent out 

31st March; Easter Service  

 

Summer Term;  

May; KS1 Testing Period 

8th - 11th May; KS2 SATs  

12th - 16th June; Phonics Screening check test for Year 1 and Multiplication Check test for Year 4 

10th July; Sports Day 

11th July; Sports day reserve 

18th July; Wise Wolves Performance 5pm 

19th July; Wise Wolves Performance 2pm 

Naseby School Association Update 

Happy New Year to you all, I hope that your Christmas Break was all you had hoped for!  

We have some fundraising updates for you. Firstly, we wanted to share a big thank you to all of you who 

purchased tickets, and made donations, and returned unused tickets (so we can use them again next 

year) for the NSA Christmas raffle. The hamper looked so lovely filled with the gorgeous Christmas treats. 

The lucky winner was Kirsty’s Uncle, with the second prize of a £25 M&S voucher and 3rd prize of a 

lovely Christmas Snow Globe M&S gin going to local Naseby residents who purchased tickets from the 

shop. A special shout out to the Village Shop and the Naseby Village Band and the Royal Oak Pub who 

made some very generous donations, we raised an amazing £500.   

Thanks to everyone who came to and helped at the Christmas disco, this was such a fun time for 

everyone. We also received £160 from the children’s Christmas card sales, so again big thanks to 

everyone who was able to buy their Christmas cards and extra gifts from this. Our next NSA meeting will 

be via Zoom on the 11th Jan if anyone would like to attend we will pop the link on the WhatsApp group.  



Please remember Thursday 19th January - Bags2School – in time to collect all your pre-loved clothes in 

your Xmas clear out. 

Verity xx 

NSA Secretary 

Clubs for Spring Term 

KS2 Ukulele Club postcard  

 



Fables Drama Jan 2023 



 



Pacesetters Flyer 

 



Northamptonshire SEND Support 

 



SEND Drop-In Northampton Final 



 



Tea Toast and Tantrums Final 
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